Dear Suzie,

After much consideration, Bob and I have decided to put Alexis into a daycare closer to home. Her last day will be December 28, 2006. We want to thank you for all that you have done for us. We are so grateful for the wonderful care you have given Alexis. We brought her to you after interviewing several home daycares in Irvine. That was in September 2005 I believe. Alexis was only 9 months old. You do such a wonderful job with her and with all of the children you provide care for. Your home is very inviting and Alexis always has a smile on her face when I pick her up. That is very comforting to a parent. It is always hard to place your child in daycare, but in this day in age, it is almost always a necessity with both parents working full time jobs. You have provided a second home to our daughter and we are so very grateful!! We are making some changes to our current schedules and have decided also to move Alexis to a daycare closer to home. Thank you so much Suzie for everything. We will always remember you and be grateful for providing such a wonderful learning environment for our little Lexi!!

Sincerely,

Bob and Kari McCleave